
2025 Summer Enrollment—EAST 

 

Dear Parents, 

We are excited to announce that summer enrollment is now open. You may now select the 
days of the week your child(ren) will attend, with a minimum of two days per week. We 
kindly ask that your selected days remain consistent throughout the weeks you choose. 
Additionally, you may select the specific weeks your child(ren) will attend, with a minimum 
enrollment of two weeks. 

Once we process your enrollment, we will invoice you through Brightwheel for the 
enrollment fee of $125. Please note that the final deadline for any schedule changes or 
unenrollment is May 16th. We will not accommodate schedule changes or unenrollment 
during the summer session. After the May 16th deadline, all camps will be billed to your 
Brightwheel account on file, starting June 1st. 

To complete your summer enrollment, please follow the link below: 
Enrollment Link  

If you need the enrollment link for our other campus, please email 
admissions@royalmontessoriacademy.com, and we will be happy to send it over. 
Additionally, any changes prior to the May 16th deadline can be emailed to 
admissions@royalmontessoriacademy.com. 

If you have any questions, please don’t hesitate to reach out. We look forward to a fun and 
engaging summer with your child(ren)! 

Royal Montessori Academy 

 

https://schools.mybrightwheel.com/sign-in?redirect_path=forms/c91ca043-bd36-4cbb-9e22-a4aff89ba1e8/self-service
mailto:admissions@royalmontessoriacademy.com
mailto:admissions@royalmontessoriacademy.com

